ONW: Notice of renewing the meeting date of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018
On 23 May 2018, One World Services Joint Stock Company announced Notice of renewing the meeting date of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 as follows:

To prepare fully for the meeting, Board of Directors of the Company decided to announce to the State Securities Commission of Vietnam, Hanoi Stock Exchange and shareholders of the Company about renewing the meeting date of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 onto June of 2018. Details on time and place will be announced to shareholders and related offices soon
